

THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

1200 DEFENSE PENTAGON WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1200

FEB 14 2014

MEMORANDUM FOR DIRECTOR, DEFENSE HEALTH BOARD

SUBJECT: Tactical Combat Casualty Care Training for Deploying Personnel, 2011-02

Please accept my appreciation for your continued efforts to provide the Department of Defense with constructive recommendations to help maximize the health, safety, and effectiveness of the U.S. Armed Forces. As we continue to seek opportunities to improve and standardize medical training, we have reviewed and will accept your recommendations related to "Tactical Combat Casualty Care (TCCC) Training for Deploying Personnel." We will incorporate training guidance as described in your recommendation to facilitate uniform TCCC training throughout the Department.

The point of contact for questions regarding this action is Ms. Elizabeth Fudge. Ms. Fudge may be reached at (703) 681-8295, or Elizabeth.Fudge@dha.mil.

gnathan Woodson, M.D.